
St. John Christian Women 

Thursday, February 17, 2022 
 

For Fat Sunday, February 27th the Christian Women will be donating the chicken and 

mixed vegetables.   

 

We have been cooking the St John Evangelist Homeless Shelter meals the third Thursday 

of the month. We have February, March and April left. Rosie and Jim Wurl take the 

cooked meals to the homeless shelter. We do not serve the meal. Everything is going 

well.  

 

The parishes St. John the Baptist and St Sebastian is sponsoring the meal for Saturday, 

June 4th and October 1st for NEW Community Shelter Homeless meal for lunch. We will 

be serving the meal. The Christian Women will cook the meal. 

 

We had a few funeral meals that we have cooked for which is going very well.  

 

Submitted by Helen Wachtendonk    

 


